
   
 

Walworth County Sheriff's Office 
1770 County Road NN, P.O. Box 1004, Elkhorn, WI 53121 

262-741-4400 (non-emergency) 
 

David Graves, Sheriff       Kurt Picknell, Undersheriff 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

Incident # 13-007281     Type: Pit Bulls Attack 
 

Date: 3-6-13      Time: 5:25pm - UPDATED 
 

Released by: Capt Scott McClory   Contact Person: Captain Dana Nigbor 
 

Narrative 
 
UPDATED INFORMATION:  The Walworth County Coroner’s Office has confirmed 
that at 3:32pm the boy succumbed to his injuries and died at a Milwaukee-area hospital. 
 
On Wednesday, March 06, 2013, approximately 1246pm, Walworth County Sheriff received a 
911 call from a caller located at N2037 North Lakeshore Drive in the Town of Walworth.  The 
caller stated that she and a 14 month old boy were being attacked by Pit Bulls.  Deputies and 
Rescue personnel responded to the scene. 
 
The caller, identified as 30 year old Susan Iwicki, stated that she and this young boy were 
under attack from two Pit Bulls she owns on the property and had sustained multiple injuries. 
The animals were removed from the property and a local vet euthanized both Pit Bulls. 
 
The young boy was initially transported by ambulance to Mercy-Walworth Medical Center and 
Hospital and then taken by Flight For Life to a Milwaukee-area hospital with critical injuries. 
 
This is an open, ongoing investigation.   


